
Notice is given that a public meeting to review the draft 2022 Cambria County Hazard 

Mitigation Plan will be conducted on February 3, 2022 at 1:00 P.M. at the Cambria 
County Department of Emergency Services Building located at 401 Candlelight Drive, 

Suite 100, Ebensburg, PA 15931. Public participation in the hazard mitigation plan 
update process is very important. This meeting will review the sections of the draft 

2022 Cambria County Hazard Mitigation Plan Update and identify a procedure for the 

public to provide comments on the draft plan. The public comment period will be 
conducted from February 3, 2022 through March 5, 2022. All comments should be 

submitted in writing to Greg Schilling, Cambria County Department of Emergency 
Services at the above address or to LEPC@cambria911.com. All current Covid 19 

regulations will be followed at the time of the meeting. Questions may be directed to 
(814) 472-2050. 
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